
Oakwood Infant and Nursery School               

Headteacher: Mrs K Maguire-Egan 

Email: admin@oakwood.essex.sch.uk  

Telephone: 01255 421168 

Windsor Ave, Clacton-on-Sea, CO15 2AH. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs K Maguire-Egan                                                 

Head Teacher 

Oakwood Infant and Nursery School 

Headteacher’s Surgery 
If you would like to discuss any school related matters 
with me, I will be holding an open surgery every Thursday 
afternoon.  Please contact the office to make an 
appointment. 

Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Reminder 

Please be advised that we will ask you to provide medical 

evidence if your child is absent for 3 or more days.  This fol-

lows our School Policy.  Should you wish to see the policy, it 

can be viewed on our website.  

www.oakwoodinfantandnurseryschool.co.uk 

Dear Parents 18th September 2020 

Year Last Week This Week 

Reception 97.7% 95.6% 

Year 1 96.8% 99.2% 

Year 2 95.4% 96.8% 

NEWSLETTER 
Covid 19  
We are aware there have been some confirmed cases of Covid 19 in another local school.  However, I can confirm 
that we have not had any confirmed cases of Covid 19 at Oakwood.  We are following strict guidelines in order to 
keep the school community safe and reduce spread and would ask parents/carers to continue to follow all the 
measures that have been put in place. Additionally, to ensure safety and to reduce risk of infection, could you please 
ask your children to stay off the play equipment.  When you are entering the school or are on the school grounds, 
please ensure you social distance by 2 metres.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Colds 
If your child has a cold but is not presenting a temperature, they should still be in school.  If your child has a 
temperature of 37.8 degrees, your whole family need to self-isolate for 14 days in accordance with NHS guidelines.  

Friends of Oakwood 
Friends of Oakwood would like to apologise for the 
limited communication in these unprecedented times.  
They are however, working very hard behind the scenes 
to provide exciting future events and continue their 
fundraising when guidelines permit them to do so.  

 
 All children must come to school 
with a water bottle.  Please ensure 
they only contain water and not juice 
or other drinks. 
 

 All children need to have a PE kit in school. 
 Please ensure all clothes, bags and PE kits are clearly 

labelled. 

SATS—Year 2 
Year 2 children will be sitting their SATS in the week 15th-
19th May 2021. 

Reception Year 
To support your child’s progress in Early Years, please can 
you work with them on developing their independent 
skills, ie getting dressed, washing, brushing hair and 
putting on shoes.  Thank you for your support. 

Lost Learning 
Due to the lost learning during lockdown each year group 
will be targeting children to ensure they are making 
expected progress.  Your child may attend additional 
intervention classes to ensure this progress is achieved. 
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